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LAGUARDIA AIRPORT PARKING LOT AND 
PASSENGER PICK-UP LOCATION CHANGES 

  
The Port Authority of NY/NJ has informed the TLC that beginning 
Thursday, May 10, 2018, on peak travel days for limited periods 
of time, the LGA Terminal B taxi stand will relocate to the former 
FHV Pickup Lot on Runway Drive. Customers will be transported 
via shuttle bus from the permanent Terminal B taxi stand. This 
temporary operation enables taxis to get onto the Grand Central 
Parkway quickly via a direct connect on-ramp.  

 
Drivers and customers should pay close attention to all posted 
signs and flyers as traffic conditions are subject to change. 
 
Taxi and FHV drivers may continue dropping-off passengers at 
Terminal B.  

 
Staging lots and customer pick-up operations for Terminals A, C, 
and D are not affected by this change.  
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